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Media Advisory 
Kent County Community Action Postpones Food Distribution Event Due to Possible 

Inclement Weather 

 
GRAND RAPIDS, Mich. (Jan. 4, 2022) — Kent County Community Action is postponing The Emergency 
Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) food distribution event scheduled for Thursday, January 6 due to a 
winter weather advisory.  
 
This event has been rescheduled to: 
 
Date:   Friday, January 21 
Time:   9 a.m. to 1 p.m. (while supplies last) 
Location:  Kent County Community Action, 121 Franklin St SE, Grand Rapids, MI 49507 
 
The TEFAP distributes food to eligible households in Kent County who meet certain criteria. Residents 
are encouraged to visit our website to review the eligibility requirements. 
 
Residents with questions about TEFAP should call Kent County Community Action at (616) 632-7950.  
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